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MMANH Executive Board Meeting  

May 31, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.  

    

Telephonic Meeting Attendees:  Elizabeth Fox, Julie Glover, Walter Johnson, Laura 

Buono, Karen Anderson and Christine Trovato.    

  

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.    

  

MINUTES.  The Board approved the minutes of the E-board meeting of May 18, 2018.    

  

ICMA Leadership Advisory Board.  The board ratified nomination of Carlos Baia for this 

advisory board.    

  

MMANH Summer Conference – Portsmouth.  Final details for the upcoming event were 

reviewed including program items.    

  

ICMA Conference Scholarship Awards.  Board members discussed the applications 

received from Michael Branley and Naomi Bulter voting to award scholarships in support 

of hotel lodging and travel of up to $1,500 to each.    

  

CONFIRMATION ON MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS.  The E-board ratified 

approval of the following application:    

Jonathan Coyne, Town Administrator – Hancock     

  

Meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m.    

  

Submitted by,    

Elizabeth Fox – President     
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